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Acting Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

June 27th 2013
Dear Parents

Thanks to all those parents who supported the sports day yesterday.  What a lovely afternoon and didn’t the children do well.  I can see we have some budding athletes amongst parents too!  

Last Saturday three pupils and one ex-pupil of St Maddern’s helped do a spring clean at the Church.  We had an enjoyable morning and the children did a great job.  An easy way of keeping fit and supporting the church, which supports this school in so many ways.
This morning our selfish giant was collected and taken to St John’s Hall.  I’m hoping that as many parents as possible will be able to take part in the procession.  Children will be dancing so we do need as many adults as are available to hold some of the articles made by the children like the giant flowers!

Children and parents need to assemble at St John’s Hall at the back of the hall by the stage, at 12.30pm prompt on Saturday.  The dress code is black trousers and white top (school uniform).  If it is cold could children bring their jumpers. It should be a lovely opportunity for a celebration of all the hard work that the children have put into their art / DT work.  It’s very important that all children attend.  Please sign below so that I know numbers for the day.  

This week children have worked hard completing assessments to inform our picture of progress this term.  We look forward to seeing all parents for parents evenings next week. Please sign up outside classrooms to get times that are convenient for you
Next week we have a couple of exciting events.  The children will be Scarecrow making on Thursday with John Keys.  If you have any items of clothing that you would like to donate for our scarecrows they would be gratefully received. On Friday, children will be participating in the hub festival at Heartlands in Pool.  This will be during school time.  If any parents would like to come and watch we are performing there from 1 – 1.30pm and the Totem Circle.

Yours sincerely

Helen Pearce

Acting Headteacher
My Child……………….would love to participate in Mazey Day on Saturday.  They will be 

bringing…….members of their family.

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………….
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